MAA INVITES STUDENT TALKS

EARN A ONE YEAR MEMBERSHIP TO THE MAA!!!

ADD A QUALITY ITEM TO YOUR UNDERGRADUATE RESUME!!!

On April 21, 1995 the Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America will provide
students the opportunity to present fifteen minute talks on a variety of mathematics- related topics
during the Iowa Section Spring Meeting at the University of Northern Iowa.

A proposed topic should fall into one of these three categories:

L Expository (e.g., historical talks in mathematics, an interesting problem form a
course, an interesting article from a mathematics journal, etc.)

IL Mathematical Activity (e.g., problem or modelling contests, Student Chapter or
math club activities, internships or summer employment, etc.)

1. Undergraduate Research (e.g., problems solved or attempted, honors projects,
etc.)

Abstracts of the proposed talk should be sent to.  Gregory Dotseth
Department of Mathematics
University of Northern Iowa
Cedar Falls, IA 50614-0506
E-mail: dotseth@math.uni.edu

Deadline for abstracts is March 3rd, 1995.
Notification of speaking status will be made by mail shortly thereafter.

In addition to a one year membership to the MAA, student speakers will receive a Certificate of
Recognition from the Mathematical Association of America.

Inquiries should be directed to: Steve Nimmo
Morningside College
P. O. Box 6400
Sioux City, IA 51106

Messages can be left at 712-274-5466 (sdn001@chief. morningside.edu).




